
 

 

 

January 8, 2019  

Dear 4-H Supporters,  

The Spokane County 4-H Large Animal Committee is excited to share with you our event - Market Livestock Judging & Fit 

& Show Clinic on March 24th.  Our event is a full day of livestock judging, proper fitting techniques, livestock judging and 

oral reason skills, and show techniques and so much more. Our event only costs $15.00 which is our goal - to keep cost 

low and enable youth to invest in their project and their future.  Since 1904, 4-H has been engaging youth in positive 

youth development experiences--enriching youth lives with hands on projects involving agriculture. Please help us 

continue this commitment. We are searching for product donations to give away to youth to enable them success at 

their livestock projects this year. For example, products needed for youth would need for all 4-species beef, goat, 

sheep, and hogs.  

 Specialized (sheep, goat, cattle, hog) livestock shampoos 

 Livestock grooming tools (cattle show comb, wool card, shears, small clippers) 

 Show sticks  

 Training halters & collars  

By supporting the Spokane County 4-H Large Animal Committee your organization will be making a positive impact on 

the youth and future leaders of our community.  You will be helping them achieve their 4-H goals through these fun, 

safe and friendly Spokane County 4-H activities. All contributions to the Spokane County 4-H Large Animal Committee are 

tax-deductible we are a tax-exempt organization with a tax identification number of 20-4537269.   

 

Thank you for your support of our youth in Spokane County 4-H program. 

Please mail items to: Spokane County 4-H 222 N. Havana St. Spokane WA 99202 

Best regards,  

 
Kate McCloskey  
WSU-Spokane County Extension  
4-H Program Coordinator  
509-979-9118 
kmccloskey@spokanecounty.org  
Spokane County 4-H Website: http://ext100.wsu.edu/spokane/4h/ 

 

Extension programs and employment are available to all without discrimination. Evidence of noncompliance may be reported 

through your local Extension office. Reasonable accommodations will be made for persons with disabilities and special needs who 

participate in 4-H events and programs. Contact Kate McCloskey at the Spokane 4-H Extension Office at 222 N. Havana, Spokane, 

(509-477-2165; kmccloskey@spokanecounty.org)  at least two weeks prior to the event. 

mailto:kmccloskey@spokanecounty.org
http://ext100.wsu.edu/spokane/4h/
mailto:kmccloskey@spokanecounty.org
http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjpoZOEqd_fAhWH-VQKHS3dAoUQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http://montesanofarmandhome.com/pig-clipart-livestock-show-9/&psig=AOvVaw22Dv59YQLqM92e5703oYor&ust=1547075909698760

